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REFERRAL OF 
ADMINISTRATIVE 
INQUIRY BY CITY 
COUNCIL 

Cost of Preventing Information Being Released at Toronto Hydro 

Date: December 11, 2017 

To: Executive Committee 

From: City Council 

Wards: All Wards 

City Council Decision 

City Council on December 5, 6, 7 and 8, 2017, referred Administrative Inquiry 
IA35.1 from Councillor Gord Perks, Ward 14, Parkdale-High Park regarding the 
cost of preventing information being released at Toronto Hydro and Answer 
IA35.1a from the City Manager to the Executive Committee for consideration. 

Summary 

Councillor Gord Perks submitted the following Administrative Inquiry: 

"I wish to file an administrative inquiry into the cost of preventing information 
being released at Toronto Hydro. 

The Toronto Star has reported that it has filed freedom of information inquiries 
related to privatization consultants and to the hiring of two former members of 
Mayor Tory's campaign staff. I wish to know how much money has been spent on 
legal fees to prevent the information from being released. 

I look forward to your timely response at the next meeting of City Council." 
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